
June 19, 2022 

Landmarks Preservation Commission 

c/o KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com  

Letter of Support for Palm Beach Day Academy Proposal 

Landmarks Preservation Commission, 

  

 I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed parking area 

as put forth by Palm Beach Day Academy, a town-serving pillar of Palm Beach. Not only 

would this modification have a beneficial impact on the school’s staff- and by extension 

our community’s many students and families- but it would also help alleviate issues for 

neighboring institutions, businesses and households. I fully endorse this proposed 

parking plan as a very thoughtful and reasonable solution to a persistent problem.  

Thank you for your attention to this request and for your continuous commitment to 

preserving our Town’s culture and history. 

  

Respectfully, 

 Christina Matthews Macfarland 

 Palm Beach Day Academy Trustee, alum ‘98, and current parent 

 561.346.0202 

 christinamacfarland@gmail.com
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